
August 2020

Thank you for helping us reach our goal!
Thanks to all of you who celebrated our 60th birthday with us. 

We are excited to announce that we have exceeded our goal of $75,000. 
What a wonderful community of supporters! 

In the very near future our virtual events can be viewed on our website so you can enjoy our Walk Down
Memory Lane, Dr. Korb, author of Raising an Organized Child, and our fabulous Parent Panel. 

Again we express our gratitude and appreciation to our entire donor community.
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